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Date: 14™ April 2018

From: Atlantic View Residents Association (AVRA), Myrtleville, Co Cork

Dear Sir/Madam
The Atlantic View Residents Assaciation (AVRA), Myrtleville, Co Cork welcome the
opportunity to make a submission in relation

to the deliberations of the Boundary Commission for Cork City and Cork County

The Atlantic View Residents Association

All of the Residents of the Atlantic View estate have formed The Atfantic View Residents
Association (AVRA} to engage formally with all relevant authorities, including Cork Co Co as the
Local Authority, both elected and non-elected officials to inter alia;

> To address and get a full explanation for the numerous documented serious Planning
Irregularities in relation to Planning matters at the Atlantic View estate.

# Ensure all unauthorised development reversed and the common areas are re-instated in full.
¥ Ensure that governing planning is upheld and implemented

> Ensure the estate is Taken in Charge by the Local Authority Cork Co Co as all of the
Residents have Requested in accordance with the Planning Act.

»> Ensure on-going maintenance of the estate post Taking in Charge (TIC)

The Residents of Atlantic View estate in Myrtleville Co Cork have for a number of years now,
engaged in a structured, patient and pro-active and professional manner with all relevant parties in
relation to the various unauthorised developments. These parties include the Local Authority Cork
Co Co. both elected and non-elected officials.

The Residents have progressed all matters in accordance with the Planning Act and associated
guidelines and we have clearly documented and communicated our concerns.

The Residents are keen that all outstanding issues in relation to the unauthorised developments be
progressed to resolution in a timely, structured and professional manner in accordance with The
Planning Act, and that the governing planning be upheld.

AVRA schedule meetings of the Residents Association to discuss and agree a way forward to
progress a resolution of the above matters.



Atlantic View Residents Association (AVRA} Submission

The boundaries of the municipal districts should be designed and implemented in a way to provide
public services to citizens and communities in the most effective manner at least cost to the
taxpayer .

For far too long the debate has been monopolised by vested interests,
The boundary commission is not about cronyism and getting councillors re-elected.

The McKinnon report, drawn up by an internationally respected expert, from outside the state , with
no vested interest has made recommendations, whose implementation has been frustrated by a
number of councillors for no other reason than to protect their self interest.

AVRA submit that we are representative of the silent majority and we need to start insisting that
our public elected representatives actually act in the public interest and not the in interest of
themselves and their cronies.

implement the McKinnon Report in full without delay and follow similar processes for any future
boundary issues

Please do not hesitate to revert with any queries on the above

The Atlantic View Residents Association



